
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                                      Friday 2nd July 2021  

 

Welcome back! 

  

What a busy and enjoyable week we have had in Reception. Miss Quinn welcomed us back on 

Tuesday with a warm up to Sports Day. She introduced some of the games, activities and races 

that will be taking place next week and allowed the children to have a practise run ready for 

the real thing on Tuesday.  

 

We visited our ICT suite and met Mr Moffatt our computing specialist from MGL. He talked 

about mouse control and we played games to help to support what we had learned. Mr Moffatt 

was very impressed with our computing knowledge, we are looking forward to next weeks      

session.  

 

Following on from our lesson with Mr Moffatt we have been using the ´Bee Bots´. This has sup-

ported directional language ´forwards, backwards, left turn and right turn’. The children have 

had to use their navigation skills and directional language to move the Bee Bot from one square 

on the mat to another (pictures are on our school Twitter page).  

 

We will no longer be sending home Homework Books on a Friday. We will continue to send home 

reading books and you can still log on to Education City, Oxford Owl and other suggested web-

sites on our class website page. 

  

We ended the week with a lovely treat a Barbecue and Ice Cream. Yummy!   

 

 

Diary Dates 

Please see attached letter for diary dates.  

 

 

Enjoy the weekend.                                                      

                                        

     


